
1

Mai Vang

From: Ardis Hafdahl <hafdahl275@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 12:13 PM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Ardis Hafdahl
Subject: Fwd: Property Cleanup - January 18-January 31, 2023 - FILE J2318A

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
 
Mai  
 
Thank you for sending me all the documentation and the videos. It appears that the letters were sent to an address that 
is not ours on both accounts so were never informed of such a timeline. Also - it's the same sidewalk, yet because we 
have two different PID's (under one ownership), we are being charged x2.  I will be prepared to discuss this on our call 
on Tuesday next week. Thank you in advance. 
 
Ardis Hafdahl 
Regional Commercial Manager | ahafdahl@hbgltd.net 
  
Halverson and Blaiser Group Ltd. 
275 East 4th Street, Suite 735, MN 55101 
Phone: 952-767-4121 
www.awesomeapts.com | www.hbgltd.com 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ardis Hafdahl <hafdahl275@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Apr 13, 2023 at 4:37 PM 
Subject: Property Cleanup - January 18-January 31, 2023 - FILE J2318A 
To: <legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Ardis Hafdahl <ahafdahl@hbgltd.net> 
 

I would like to be on the schedule to contest this assessment. Additionally, we need to see any such photos that would 
show why and what we are being assessed for. We had snow removal contracting in place and have received  no other 
such notice of any abatement at that property.  
 
I am once again, having to use my gmail work account to email you because the City has my ahafdahl@hbgltd.net 
blocked and I cannot send from that email account but I can receive. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Ardis Hafdahl 
Regional Commercial Manager | ahafdahl@hbgltd.net  
  
Halverson and Blaiser Group Ltd. 
275 East 4th Street, Suite 735, MN 55101 
Phone: 952-767-4121 
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